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February Calendar

The Fellowship will have a Zoom meeting                     
each Sunday in February.You will be receiving the 
information about how to log on to Zoom before 
the meetings.  Sign-in starts at 10:15. 

At 10:30 we will have a half hour moderated       
discussion, followed by our Sunday service at 
11:00.

We will also have Zoom meetings every 
Wednesday morning at 11:00. 

PROGRAMS

     February 5: “Is that Really You?”
     Jeffrey Harper

     February 12:   “Valentine’s Day”
 Donna Terrence and Adrian Vyner-Brooks

Board Meeting at 10:15 a.m.
         

     February 19: “Legalizing Abortion in Mexico.”
   Harold D Sims, PhD
                                  

     February 26: “Growing Up: Expanding 
Horizons.”

    Peter Simmons, PhD

The Interlocutor for February is Donna 
Terrence

      February 26:    Newsletter deadline 
   

      UUUF

      “All you need is love. But a little chocolate now 
and then doesn’t hurt.”         Charles M. Schulz
     
 “Gravitation is not responsible for people falling in 
love.”                                   Albert Einstein 

President’s Message

Back in the stone age when I was a kid, we 
celebrated the birthdays of Washington and Lincoln 
separately - Lincoln on Feb 12th and Washington on 
the 22nd. Now we mark Washington’s Birthday with a 
federal holiday on the 3rd Monday in February, 
though curiously, the third Monday never falls on 
Washington’s actual birthday! Many refer to this 
holiday as Presidents’ Day honoring all U.S. 
presidents but the official name of the holiday has 
never been changed from Washington’s Birthday. 

My personal opinion is that we have far too 
few federal holidays. Hope we see more of them in 
future.	 	
	 	 							Donna	Terrence	
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 Birthdays and Anniversaries

Feb.   4 Loren Damewood
Feb.   6 Patrick Foley
Feb. 18 Beth Marshall
Feb  21 Patricia Chase
Feb. 24 Gloria Weisheit
  

 UUUF

Margaret Evans is collecting for the Free 
Clinic. Items can be dropped off at her house, or she 
will pick them up from you. If you would rather, you 
can make out a check to the Fellowship and the 
money will be forwarded to the Clinic.

          UUUF

             “If love is blind, why is lingerie so popular?” 
Dorothy Parker

             “Love conquers all things except poverty and 
toothache.”                              Mae West


